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Ghan, Barney, Env. Health

From: Chapman, Jo'l M [Jmchapman@craworld.coml
Sent: Tuesday, July 03,2007 9:21 AM

To: Chan, Barney, Env. Health

Subject: Former Chevron Station #9-7127, Tracy

Good morning, Mr, Chan,

I am the new project manager for the former Chevron Station #9-7127 al l-580 and Grant Line Rd. in Tracy, CA.
would just like to check on lhe status of the Corrective Action Plan submitted to Alameda County Environmental
Health Services, dated May 15,2007 ,

Thanks for your helpl

Jo' l  M. Chapman
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates
2000 Opportunity Drive, Suite 1 '10
Roseville, GA 95678
Phone: (916) 677-3407 ext. 1 16
Fax: (916) 677-3687
E-mail : imchapman@craworld.com

7/26t2007


